
Mr. Jack Kast 
Remington Arms Co. Inc. 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Mr. Kast 

1988 
J 

I am writing to you on the recommen ation of Mr. Ed Yutzler who 
is now with Ruger in Newport N.H. It is my underst.nud.iu~ that Mr. Yutzler 
was with Remington for many years and is well aquainted with the fire­
arms produced by Remington. 

My concern is ,with my rifle, Model 700 ADL 270 Win. caliber 
rifle, serial number 6662189. I have returned this rifle to Remington 
on two different occasions for the same problem, and I dont feel 
comfortable with the rifle. The problem is that on occasion my rifle 
would discharge upon release of the safety. If you would, please 
pull the file on my rifle and you will see that on Remington's 
inspection the rifle met all tolerances. In a letter sent to me on 
Dec. 14, 1997 it was suggested that I inadvertently pulled the trigger 
upon release of the saftey which caused the rifle to fire. However, 
I knew that this ts not the case as with past experience with this 
gun I have become extra cautious when handling· this gun and especially_ 
when loading and unloading my rifle. My question is I dont see how 
a rifle that according to Remington inspection on two different 
occasions is sa!e to use when the people that examined it cannot 
explain the malfunction other than operator error. ~he rifle bas 
discharged on me accidently B or 9 times, and on one occasion when 
I was attempting to fire the gun, with the safety released I could 
not pull the trigger no matter how much pressure I ex.erted on the 
trigger. 

I would appreciate it if you would get back to me after ex&mining 
my file and let me know what your expert opinion is. Right now I 
have a product of aemington Arms Co. that is of no value to me or 
anyone else except possibly Remington because of the unsafe condition 
described above. 

Stephen R. McNeil 

PPS 03383 


